SERVING INDIVIDUAL INVESTORS

l’ I The Asset Management Industry
”

INVESTMENT COMPANY INSTITUTE

MEMO# 6445

December 8, 1994

CONGRESS AND ADMINISTRATION
CONSIDERING IRA EXPANSION

December 8, 1994 TO: FEDERAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE No. 37-94 PENSION COMMITTEE
No. 29-94 PUBLIC INFORMATION COMMITTEE No. 42-94 SHAREHOLDER COMMUNICATIONS
COMMITTEE No. 34-94 TAX COMMITTEE No. 35-94 RE: CONGRESS AND ADMINISTRATION
CONSIDERING IRA EXPANSION

The attached
memo requesting action in support of the IRA legislation was sent to the principle Institute
contact for each member firm. It is being sent to you so you may be aware of the issue.
Should you require additional information, please contact the Legislative Affairs
Department at 202/326-5890. Julie Domenick Senior Vice President Legislative Affairs
Attachment
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